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Con Corazon Outreach Report 
25th August 2023 – Marampaqui 
 
Plants and vegetables are already growing in our greenhouse. In addition, another greenhouse has just 
been born next to ours. This belongs to one of our neighbors from the Marampaqui community who 
considered that the idea of increasing vegetables in the diet of Porfirio and his family is a good 
initiative. 

A few months before, due to bad weather and strong wind, we lost the roof of the greenhouse. People 
had no vegetables for quite some time and had to buy them at the market. They told us that after the 
health and nutrition promotion talks that we regularly give them, they took seriously the real 
importance of having more nutrients in their bodies. 

Lately the price of vegetables and fruits has increased considerably in the local market, which makes 
access to these products even more difficult. We are also enthusiastic about the idea of having more 
greenhouses at the initiative of the local population. We are always here to support good ideas that 
contribute to and strengthen the well-being of the people who directly benefit from these great 
initiatives. We will continue to encourage more people to follow the same path. 

 

    
 

Activities 

Medicine, we have seen 25 patients. 

Dentist, 12 patients 

Laboratory, 10 lab tests were done. 

Health promotion for all our patients. 
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Photo Gallery 

    
The new greenhouse is smaller but fulfills its important function. 

    
Our medical Dr. Ingriht Villanueva, giving some instructions to the staff in the areas of triage and 
pharmacy.  


